
 

 
South Eastern University of Sri Lanka 

 

NOTICE 
 

To: All staff and the students below 30 years of age 
        

Vaccination of University Staff and the Students below 30 years of age 
against COVID – 19 

 
Arrangements are being made by the Director-General of Health Services of the Ministry 
of Health to vaccinate the university staff and the students below 30 years of age from 
any university in the corresponding areas of their residence from 11th – 15th October 2021. 
 
Accordingly, the above vaccination drive is scheduled to be held on 13th & 15th October 
2021 from 9.00 am – 12.00 pm at Main Auditorium, South Eastern University of Sri Lanka, 
Oluvil. 
 
Therefore, the university staff (including temporary, contract, etc.) and the students 
below 30 years of age from this area are requested to get your vaccine administered at 
South Eastern University Vaccination Center on 13th & 15th October 2021.  
 
Furthermore, the staff and the students of SEUSL below 30 years of age from the rest of 
the country are requested to get your vaccine administered at the nearest university 
vaccination center in the areas of your residences (permanent or current residences) from 
11th – 15th October 2021. 
 
All have to produce your National Identity Card (N.I.C) as well as University identity card 
to the concerned Health Authorities at the Vaccination Center. 
 
 
 
Vice Chancellor 
South Eastern University of Sri Lanka 
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